Hope, Peace, and Remembrance

News update about viewing the art Installations for the commemoration of World War 1, in 2018.

Dear Colleague,

I am pleased to advise you that we are almost finished collating the artwork that you have been involved with. The installations will feature in the Winchester Cathedral, The Discovery Centre, Gosport and The Iron Age Museum, Andover from Saturday 20 October 2018 to mark the end of this national event.

The artwork is essentially white and is made using creative collage and craft techniques. It contains an appreciation of the historical event of World War 1 using the themes of Hope, Peace and Remembrance. It has prompted and enabled many cross curricular links and whole school opportunities. 
The artwork features white doves of peace, white flowers of hope, and symbols and messages about remembrance. The work has been made using all different materials and is of different sizes being made by children of all ages and their schools' communities.

We are grateful to your contribution to create this display and to the many volunteers who have helped at the end of a school day to assemble the work over many weeks.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The installations are on display until the end of November (Gosport until 15 December) at The Winchester Cathedral (entrance fees for adults apply), The Discovery Centre, Gosport and at the Iron Age Museum in Andover. Details about opening for each of the venues can be found on their respective websites.

I hope you enjoy the exhibitions.

Jayne

Jayne Stillman,

County Inspector/Adviser Art
jayne.stillman@hants.gov.uk


